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5th March 2024 

Red Nose Day 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 15th March 2024, we will be raising money for Red Nose Day. To 
mark the occasion our PLT (Pupil Leadership Team) have decided on a          
non-school uniform day and cash donations for the charity are welcomed.  

Alongside this, there will be lots of fun activities for the children to take part in 
throughout the day and to learn about how Comic Relief helps lots of 
worthwhile causes. We will be joining thousands of people spreading fun and 
raising money for those in need. 

I’m sure you’ll agree that this is a great way to raise awareness as well as 
fundraise and that the PLT are doing a great job at planning whole school 
charity events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Beaman & the PLT 

 

 


